

March 25, 2020

The Honorable Scott Bedke Speaker of the House House of Representatives Statehouse Mail

Dear Mr. Speaker:

I hereby advise you that I have vetoed on March 25, 2020 and as the legislature has adjourned, am transmitting to the Secretary of State the following House bill to wit:

HOUSE BILL 561A

Tax policy should be fair, simple and predictable. This legislation if passed has the potential to result in unintended tax shifts as well as a lack of uniformity in the process of property tax assessment. It is for these reasons that I'm choosing to veto this legislation.

Sincerely,

Brad Little

Governor of Idaho

cc: Secretary of State